
	

Academy	360	and	Finish	Line	Youth	Foundation	are	
building	a	playground!	

	
Your	help	is	needed	to	prepare	for	this	exciting	day.	

On	Thursday,	September	28,	2017,	volunteers	from	Academy	
360	and	Finish	Line	Youth	Foundation	will	build	a	great	new	
place	for	kids	to	play	in	ONE	day.	The	project	is	in	partnership	
with	KaBOOM!,	the	national	nonprofit	dedicated	to	giving	

kids	the	childhood	they	deserve	by	bringing	play	to	those	who	
need	it	most.	

	
We	need	125	community	volunteers	to	make	this	one	day	
build	happen!	Volunteers	will	be	on	site	supporting	build	

day	from	7:45a-3:00p.		
No	prior	building	experience	or	expertise	is	necessary!	
Breakfast	and	lunch	will	be	provided	for	all	volunteers.	

	
	

To	sign	up,	please	register	to	volunteer	for	our	Build	Day	
at:	https://www.tfaforms.com/4630323	or	email	Cait	Partyka	for	
additional	registration	support	or	questions:	cait@academy-

360.org		

We	look	forward	to	building	with	you	on	September	28th!	
	
	

	

	


